POWELL & DEUTSCH

ATTORNEYS AT LAW
75 NORTH MARKET STREET
ASHEVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 28801

ROBERT J. DEUTSCH (828) 251-0600
JOHN A. POWELL FAX (828) 251-5508

hly IREFGEIVED

Ms. Charlotte Jesneck, Head AUG 04 1998 e 5, o g

Inactive, Hazardous Sites Branch SUPERFUND SECTION S i ﬁ‘?g F! LE
Superfund Section

North Carolina Department of

Environment and Natural Resources

401 Oberlin Road, Suite 150

Raleigh, North Carolina 27605

Re: CTS of Asheville
Skyland, Buncombe County, North Carolina
NCDO003 149 556

Dear Ms. Jesnick:

Enclosed is a copy of the proposed plat of the above-referenced property for your review and
approval. .

If there are any changes which need to be made, please show the changes you require on the
enclosed plat and mail same back to me, and'I will see that the changes are made and mail a
copy of the final plat for your approval.

I will be out of my office from July 29, 1998 through August 7, 1998 but will make sure any
necessary changes are made as soon as I return from my vacation. '

Thanking you for your kind assistance, I remain

Very truly yours,

POWELL & DEUTSCH




